
 

 

Thankyou Mrs Templett 
 

At the end of this academic year, on Friday, 
18th July, we will be saying thank you and 

farewell to Mrs Templett, who will be retiring 
from school and beginning a new chapter in 

her life. Mrs Templett has been a valued 
member of our Coupe Green Primary School 
family for twenty-eight years! Initially, for ten 
years, she enjoyed a volunteer role, before 
working as a teaching assistant, helping so 

many children, during the last eighteen 
years. Mrs Templett has been a dedicated 
asset of our Coupe Green team, also being 
an active member of our PTA and regularly 
helping at so many FOCG events. She will 

be sadly missed and we wish her all the very 
best for her very well-earned retirement.  

 

Dance from The Heart 
 

Today, our whole school joined together, on 
the school playground, to perform, with 

enthusiasm and energy, in this year’s Dance 
From The Heart Roadshow. Thank you to 

Mrs Dowbekin for leading the school in 
preparing for today’s performance.  

 

Tabitha and Neytiri, two of our pupil dance 
leads report that: 

 

‘Today, our whole school enjoyed Katie and 
Beth’s amazing and creative dance routine. 

The theme was based on the ten year 
anniversary of Dance From The Heart with 

everyone dancing to a medley of Dance 
From the Heart songs from the last ten 

years. As well as Katie and Beth, we had our 
amazing year six girls helping and guiding 
the dance, so we give a huge thank you to 

them.’ 
 

Year 5/6 Monday Football Club 
 

Please note that there will not be a Monday 
morning football club this Monday, 30th 

June. Instead, Y5/6 football club will take 
place from 7:45am - 8:45am on Wednesday 

2nd July.   
 

This change will be for one week only.  
Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

 

Visit From Dan Worsley 
 

Dan Worsley’s extraordinary visit was the best 
author experience we have ever had. His 

creative and imaginative brain showed us how 
he had made the characters in his exciting 

books. In his workshop, he helped us to 
explore vocabulary. He also told us how to 

make our own characters. Everyone enjoyed 
his visit and will look out for his new book 

‘Spooky Stories’ coming out in September. We 
hope we can have more author visits. 

 

by Aoife and Haneefah 
 

Zoolab Visit 
 

Our youngest pupils, in Acorn Class, are 
excitedly looking forward to a visit from Zoolab 

on Friday 4th July. This visit will involve the 
showing and handling of live animals and 

Acorn Class pupils will have the opportunity to 
handle some of the animals themselves. 

Thank you to those Acorn Class parents who 
have already made a donation towards the 

cost of this visit. Please can all other donations 
be made via the payment item on ParentPay 

as soon as possible. If your child has any 
allergies to animals, please ensure that Acorn 

Class staff are aware of this. Thank you. 
 

Hall Door 
 

Sadly, earlier this week, our hall door broke. 
This was swiftly made safe and secure, but 
unfortunately a new door will not arrive until 

the Summer holidays. We would like to assure 
you that the building is fully secure and the 

remaining door can still function as a fire exit. 
 

Photography Competition 
 

Over the Summer break, we will be launching 
a photography competition. We would love to 
see your ‘Sizzling Summer Snaps’. You could 

take shots of nature, beach landscapes or 
even sea creatures. 

 

The winners will receive a prize to further 
inspire their art skills. Keep your eyes peeled 

for more details. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

27th June 2025 
 

 



 

Non-Uniform Day – 4th July 
 

A couple of months ago, we had an idea to 
run a whole school fundraiser to raise money 

for the Cystic Fibrosis Trust and Diabetes 
UK. We have been planning our special 

fundraising event, which will be on Friday 
11th July. Our classes will be running fun 

stalls for all children to come and pay to visit 
where they can play games and win prizes. 

 

To be able to raise as much money as 
possible, during our fundraiser, we really 

need your help with the prizes for our stalls, 
please. On Friday 4th July, all children are 
invited to come into school in their own 
clothes in exchange for a prize. Some 
ideas for prizes are: sweets, chocolates, 

lollies, small squishy toys, bouncy balls or 
any other new, small toys. 

 

Thank you for supporting us with our 
fundraising idea. 

 

by George and Ethan 
 

End Of Term Performances 
 

Our Year five and six pupils are busy 
preparing for their end of year production 

"The School-O-Vision Song Contest", both 
during school time and after school, at 

production club. The dress rehearsal is due to 
take place on Monday 7th July, with 

performances taking place at 5:00pm on 
Tuesday 8th July and 9:00am on Wednesday 

9th July. 
 

Meanwhile, our year three and four pupils 
are practising for their own Musical Medley 
Performance and enjoying being thoroughly 
revolting when singing and dancing to a well 

know song from the musical Matilda! Our 
pupils are busy making invitations for 
parents to come and join us for their 
performance on Tuesday 15th July. 

 

Also, on Tuesday 15th July, we look forward 
to our final Rocksteady Concert of the school 

year. Parents will be invited to join us to 
listen to performances of ‘Enter Sandman’, 

‘In The End’, ‘Reach’ and ‘Love Story’   
 

Special Assemblies 
 

Our annual Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly will 
take place at 9:00am on Friday 18th July in 

our school hall. On this day, a special 
leavers’ picnic lunch will be served, which all 

pupils are very welcome to book via 
ParentPay. 

 

As Friday, will be our Leavers’ Assembly, 
this means that our final Golden Merit 

Assembly of the school year will take place 
at 9:00am on Thursday 17th July.  

 

 
 

 
 

Transition 
 

As we come to the end of one academic year, 
everyone in school is also thinking about 

ensuring we all have a smooth transition to our 
new school year in September. 

 

Our September 2025 pre-school pupils have 
been invited to visit school, with their parents, 
from 1:30pm – 2:30pm on Thursday 10th July 

for a Pre-School Teddy Bears’ Picnic. This will 
take place outside, or in the school hall, 

depending on the weather. 
 

During the final week of term, on Wednesday 
16th July, we will also be holding a Whole 

School Transition Day. All pupils will spend the 
day in their September 2025 classrooms with 

their new teachers, in order to prepare for next 
academic year. On this day, our new reception 
pupils will visit school from 9:15am – 11:15am, 

while our new pre-school pupils will attend, 
without their parents, from 1:30pm – 2:30pm. 

 

Razzamataz Theatre Schools 
 

Razzamataz currently has over sixty-five well 
respected schools across the UK and 

their Preston School will be launching on 
Saturday 13th September 2025. As an 

introduction Razzamataz are excited to offer 
pupils a free taster session on their launch 

day. To book your free taster session, please 
email preston@razzamataz.co.uk or call 

01772 439172. Razzamataz also offer a 50% 
sibling discount. 
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